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19th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As we near the end of the summer term, it is a good time to celebrate an excellent year for the school. I 
have not enough room in one letter to go over all the highlights but if you read through our school 
newspaper, The Ifield Insider, you will see many of them or you can look at our news pages; 
 
https://www.ifieldcc.w-sussex.sch.uk/news/?pid=96&nid=2 
 
 
Please ensure full uniform from the start of term. If there are any doubts the uniform guidance is on the 
website https://www.ifieldcc.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform+and+Possessions&pid=162 
 
 
Farewells 
 
The end of the year always has an element of sadness as we say goodbye to valued colleagues. This year 
we give our best wishes to Ms Pateman, Mr Cambers, Ms Linley, Ms Taylor, Mr Barratt, Mr Sillery and 
Mr Curran.  All our very best wishes as they pursue their careers. A very special mention must go to Mrs 
Webb, who retires after thirty seven years of excellent service to the school and the community. Thank 
you to all of you who attended her farewell evening on Wednesday. 
 
 
I wish you all a very happy summer and I hope the sun continues to shine! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher, Ifield Community College 
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